From: Ben Nerad

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Please retain buffered bike lanes on Cedar St
Date: Monday, May 24, 2021 1:37:42 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Please retain the buffered bike lanes in the Cedar St design, including the 100ft east of south street. Madison needs
to build a robust, safe, and comfortable bike network that emphasizes low stress bicycle travel over car travel, and
this would be one way to do that.

Thanks

Ben Nerad

209 Division St
Madison
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